
 

 

01/06/2015 
 
Hi Rob 
 
I cannot seem to comment on the website - does this mean that comments are 
closed for this application? 
 
As a full member of the Music Producers Guild and a client of Air Studios I must 
object to this application because I am very concerned that the noise of the building 
works will force the studio to close. 
 
Air operates to the highest professional standards and that means when we record 
music we hear only the music  not the noise of heavy plant and excavations 
 
I am very concerned that the studios may be forced to close during these works 
which means not only will we be able to record during that time but also the business 
may not survive an extended period of closure. 
 
Hampstead needs Air Studios! 
 
Please reject the application 
 
Thank you 
 
 

 
 

 

Gareth Jones 

24 Belsize Crescent 
London NW3 5QU 
 

 

       
 
 


